
March 2019

Important Closing  date 
information 

Parent teacher conferences are 

in the month of MARCH 2019.

TTDC will be closed on FRIDAY 

MARCH 1, 2019

Please make sure your child has 

extra clothing in their cubby

MORE STUFF!

Hello all and happy March , Please stay on the look 

out for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site where 

you will find information regarding lesson plans, 

newsletters, updates and any information regarding 

your child’s growth and development. 

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid 
$300 cancellation fee. New payment 

schedule starting January 1, 2019

Toddler Town will be closed on  FRIDAY 
MARCH 1, 2019 for a staff in-service 

Make sure credit cards are up to date
Life Cubby Parent teacher 

conferences are in Month of MARCH 
2019 – Please sign up to have a 

conference w/ your child’s teacher

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To

Update all contact phone numbers, 
emails

and cell providers
and please update 

Your Childs Cubby as our city 
changes weather daily !!!

Please see your child’s teacher if you 
have any

questions ☺☺☺
Again, PLEASE check your child’s 

LIFE CUBBY account to view 
assessments and documentations 

of your child ☺☺☺



Hooray, Spring is coming! We all are already getting tired of this cold cold

weather ☹
The month of February was filled with fun activities including celebrations 

for Valentine’s/Dental health/winter animals, President’s day and Dr. 
Seuss.

March promises to be just as exciting. We will continue learning about Dr. 

Seuss (Dr. Seuss’s birthday is in March), we will write and illustrate our 
own books, we will study nutrition (March is national nutrition month) and 

will also learn about spring weather. We will celebrate St. Patrick’s Day. 
Parents remember to sign up for parent teacher conferences as they will 

start in the middle of MARCH. Sign up sheet is in the classroom ☺☺☺

Hello parents and welcome to SPRING 2019 which begins on March 

20th. The month of MARCH will be an exciting month, In celebration of 

Dr. Seuss, we will introduce patterns, classifying and rhyming words 

due to the famous DR. Seuss and his famous birthday. We encourage 

all families to bring in any Dr. Seuss books this month as we focus on 

rhymes and famous stories. We will start the month of with CAT IN 

THE HAT and end with a birthday extravaganza on March 29th. Door is 

always open for parent volunteers so come on in and join the party.

Please sign up for parent teacher conferences that will be throughout

the month of March. If you can’t make a conference we can always 
have a conference over the phone or via facetime.  We will have a sign 

up sheet for parent’s to come in and read a Dr. Seuss story to the 
children. Thank you all in advance for all your hard work. 



In the Month of March, the Chipmunks room will sure feel the 

luck with awesome themes ahead. We will focus on learning 

about Traffic Signs, Teeth, Season of Spring and Dr. Seuss. We are 

focusing on letters I, J and K. Numbers 10, 11 and 12. In 

celebration of Dr. Seuss, we will introduce patterns, classifying 

and rhyming words. Please remember that parent teacher 

conferences are this month and to make sure to sign up and meet 

with me so that I can let you know the progress your child has 

made thus far. Spring starts on March 20th and we can’t wait to 
enjoy the  warm weather.  

Welcome to the month of March everyone. For the short month of 

February, children had fun learning about their shapes and colors, 

friendship, counting, teeth and Dr. Seuss. Two things I like about March: 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME BEGINS, Sunday, March 10, 2019, AND SPRING 

BEGINS, Wednesday, March 20! Children will discuss the color green, 

since they will begin to see a lot more green. We will also discuss the 

types of things they see WHEN THE SUN IS OUT, and the types of activities 

they can enjoy, since we will now have more sun time! Finally, we will be 

going into Spring and all the fun things that come with spring. My focus 

this month is going to be communication. Children must have more 

conversations with both adults and children to extend their vocabulary 

and get them to become more confident about using their words. I am 

willing on checking out my own books, as long as I know that my students 

are being read to, not only at school but at home as well. Please come 

See Me, Ms. Norma, if you want to check out one of my books, or if you 

need ideas on what to talk to your child about. THANKS IN ADVANCE!



847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street
Evanston, IL 60202

Make sure your
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 

Providers and Credit Cards are up to 
Date.  Remember to check your LIFE 

CUBBY account for news, 
documentations, pictures and or videos.

Toddler Town will be closed on  
FRIDAY MARCH 1, 2019 for a 

staff in-service

Fundraising starts at the end of 
the month. See Robert in the 

office for details 


